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November 17, 2006

The Planning Center
1380 Metro Drive
Costa Mesa, CA 926206

Attention: | aurie Hager

Subject: EIR for the City of Newport Beach — Hvatt Regency Expansion

Thank vou for providing the opportunity to respond to this E.LR. (Environmental Impact Report)
Document. We are pleased to inform you that Southern California Gas Company has facilities 1n the area
where the atorementioned project 1s proposed  Gas service to the project can be provided from an existing
gas mam located in vanious locatons. The service will be in accordance with the Company’s policies and
extension rules on file with the Cahtorma Public Uthues Commission when the contractual arrangements

are made.

This letter 15 not a contractual commitment to serve the proposed project but 1s only provided as an
informational service. The availability of natural gas service 18 based upon conditions of gas supply and
regulatory agencies As a pubhc utihity, Southern Calitormia Gas Company 1s under the junsdiction of the
Califorma Public Unhties Commission Our ability to serve can also be aftected by actions of federal
regulatory agencies. Should these agencies take any action. which aftect gas supply or the condiions under
which service 1s available, gas service will be provided in accordance with the revised conditions.

This letter 1s also provided without considering any conditions or non-utihty Laws and regulations (such as
environmental regulations). which could affect construction ot a mamn and/or service hine extension (e, il
hazardous wastes were encountered n the process of nstalling the hnei. The regulations can only be
determined around the time contractual arrangements are made and construction has begun.

Estimates of gas usage for residenual and non-residential projects are developed on an individual basis and
are obtained from the Commercial-Industrial/Residential Market Services Staft by calhing {800) 427 2000
(Commercial/Industrial Customers) (800) 427.2200 {Residential Customers). We have developed several
programs, which are available upon request to provide assistance 1n selecting the most energy eflicient
appliances or systems for a particular project. If you desire further information on any of our energy
conservation programs, please contact this oftice for assistance.

Mike Harniel
Technical Supervisor
Pacific Coast Region
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